
----Original Message---- 

From: XXX YYY<xxx@yyy.zzz> 

Sent: Wed, Dec 12, 2012 at 11:37 PM  

To: Managing Editor 

Subject: Re: Request for final decision for manuscript number 2012 AJEA 2282 

 

I revised the corrected version of manuscript AJEA 2282, the authors have taken my early suggestions. So I 
think that the manuscript might be accepted for publication in the last version. 
 
 
 
 
Editor’s Details: 

Dr. Alejandro E. Ferrari 

Dept. of Science and Technology, Universidad Nacional de Quilmes, Argentina. 

 

Note: Modification was done in this email ONLY to hide the identity.  

 
 

 


